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Sharia Dillon - Fwd: CGC - Docket 07-00224

From: Kelly Grams

To: Dillon, Sharla

Date: 9/15/2008 3:46 PM
Subject: Fwd: CGC - Docket 07-00224

Ms. Dillion,
Please file in Docket No. 07-00224. Thank You.

Kelly Cashman Grams
Hearing Officer

>>> "Jennifer L. Brundige" <jbrundige@farmerluna.com> 9/15/2008 3:40 PM >>>
Hearing Officer Cashman-Grams:

I wanted to let you know in advance that CGC may need additional time to supplement its response to CAPD
Request No. 7a as Ordered on September 12, 2008. With Hurricane lke hitting Galveston and the Houston area
over the weekend, Sequent’s Houston office is closed today. Depending on how the clean up efforts in Houston
proceed, we may need a few additional days.

Jennifer

Jennifer L. Brundige, Esq.

Farmer & Luna, PLLC

333 Union Street

Suite 300

Nashville, TN 37201

(615) 254-9146 (main)

(615) 254-7123 (facsimile)

Jbrundige@farmerluna.com

Confidentiality Notice: The information in this e-mail message, including any files or documents attached hereto, is legally
privileged and confidential, intended only for the use of the addressee(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and return the original message to the sender at the above
address.
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